
Different Journeys 
Glen Eira Family Swim

We look forward to seeing you at our
Glen Eira Swim Event. If it's your first
time at this pool or one of our events,
we've prepared some information to
help you. For any questions, please
ask the Different Journeys staff.

Location: Glen Eira Sports and Aquatic Centre



This is the Glen Eira Sports
and Aquatic Centre 

entrance and where 
you will come in



 Important Information:
Only Different Journeys families will be using
the pool facilities. The pool will be closed to the
public.
You will only be allowed to enter the pool area
after 6:00pm.

Parents you are responsible for your young people
while they are in the pool, canteen, and other pool
areas. The Pool Staff, Lifeguards and Different
Journeys staff do not provide 1:1 supervision
support.



 When you arrive at the pool you will be
Greeted by our Different Journeys staff.
Your name ticked off on the attendance list.
if you are a poor swimmer, you may be asked to
wear a coloured wrist band. This helps the
Lifeguards keep you safe.
There are change rooms on the right.
The Café and eating area are located on the left.

If you need help or have any questions, please speak
to the Different Journeys staff or the Pool Staff.



This is what the centre
looks like inside:



What to bring
Bathers 
Water (drink) 
Towel 
Goggles 
Thongs 
Toiletries (if showering after pool) 
Change of clothes 
Pool toys 
Money (if you want to buy something from the cafe)

After Swimming
We can swim for 1 hour and 15 mins. After swimming there
will be a hot dog and chips. We might eat inside or outside. It
will depend on the weather. There will be a hot dog and
choice of sauces, hot chips, and a drink. Vegetarian/Halal and
other dietary options will be available on request.



After this, the event will finish. 

We hope you have fun and hope to
see you again next time.

We Support Celebrations
We Provide Connections

We Create Communities


